
             BRONTE BEACH PRECINCT 

A meeting of the BB Precinct was held on Wednesday June 26th.nat 7.30pm. 

Apologies  Councillor Burrell, .Sue Ritchie, Robyn Edwards, Sandy Bruns . 

Number in attendance : 13 

 

The Minutes  Proposer Uta Geise seconder John Batts 

Passed unanimously 

 

The following issues were discussed after a short introduction and welcome 

by Co convenor Greg Vaughan. 

 

Distribution of Flyers for Precinct Meeting -only two residents reported 

that they had received a notice for meeting. Questions were raised as to 

how this could be improved . 

 

Development Issues 

Concern was expressed about a development at 6 Collingwood St. which 

residents believed would affect both the streetscape, the street having a 

heritage conservation status , and the rear building line which was well 

over the allowable by  8metres . It also exceeded height restrictions. 

 

The following motions were passed 
MOTION 1 
Background .There were considerable concerns regarding 13 Calga Ave. and 
Council not responding to a FOI request over issues raised in connection with 
that DA. 
BBPrecinct requests that the Freedom of Information requested for 13 Calga 
Ave. is formally acted on as a matter of urgency. 
Proposer Sally Bassett Seconder Jacqlyn Parkes Talbot. Passed unanimously. 
 

MOTION 2 
Background -There was concern expressed about the proliferation of cats in 
our Precinct area and not only the harm they cause to our wildlife with a 
number of residents noting they had found dead birds and ringtail possums in 
their gardens. One resident has been unable to leave her windows open as 
cats having been invading her house and excreting on her floors. 
It was noted that the RSPCA had recommended Cat control at night and the 
A.C.T has introduced cat controls at night . 
 
BBPrecinct requests that Waverley Council considers requiring cat owners to 
keep their cats indoors at night from sunrise to sunset 
and  investigate enforcement options such as registration. 
Proposer Susan Hely  seconder Sally Bassett .Passed unanimously. 
 

The meeting closed at 9.30pm 



 
 

 

 

 
 


